
From: Nicolette Gabel  
Sent: Friday, June 16, 2017 4:48 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Ann Arbor distillery re-zoning 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am writing this email in support of a recent re-zoning request filed by the Ann Arbor distillery. I support this 

business making a positive impact on our community by providing a safe, affordable, and engaging venue for 

events, such as weddings and performances. I appreciate that the owners are local business people who pursued 

establishing their business in a community environment, and feel they have added to the water hill 

neighborhood- making it a more desirable area for new potential homeowners, and bringing additional revenue 

to nearby businesses in the N. Main St. corridor.  I hope that the planning committee will side with the business 

owners and allow this space to continue to develop its potential for servicing the community at large.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Nicolette Gabel 

Assistant Professor, UM Medical School 

Eberwhite neighborhood homeowner 

646-460-3126 
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